
MEMORANDUM 
 

 Date: August 3, 2010 

 

 To: Dr. Rickel 

 

 From: Larry Ramirez 

 

 cc: Governing Board 

 

 RE: Community Schools Update 

  

 

Swimming Pools 

The Mammoth and San Manuel public swimming pool seasons are coming to an end. The San Manuel pool will 

close to open use on Saturday August 7th. The pool will still be available on a limited schedule (Wednesday 

nights Saturday days), for public events and private parties. The pool in the Town of Mammoth will also under 

go a schedule change. 

 

Community Schools Athletic Leagues 

Soccer. We have scheduled the first meetings to get the Community Schools Youth Soccer program started this 

year. Registrations begin August 16th and will continue through August 20th. We will have registration events 

in San Manuel Monday August 18 and in Mammoth August 17. 

 

Sea Lions. The swim team had an incredible year. They went undefeated in league competition, then won the 

divisional championships for the fourth straight year. Congratulations Sea Lions! 

 

Summer Fun Day 

Community Schools helped to arrange a “meet and greet” style event for all elementary kids in our district. 

There were a total of 82 kids that participated.  

 

30th Annual American Red Cross Ultimate Lifeguard Challenge 
47 four person teams were invited to compete in this years event. This is the first time that the 
Lifeguards from Mammoth San Manuel Community Schools Pools have been invited. We participated 
with both a Mens team and a Co-ed team. We had ZERO disqualifications in the events that we 
participated in. I am EXTREMELY proud of our Guards performance! 
 

 

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Larry Ramirez 

Community Schools Director 

520.385.2337 #110 

ramirel@sanmanuel.org 

 

 


